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Dear Brother
Knights;

During the month of
August, I had the pleasure of
attending two different
functions of the Knights of
Columbus. The first was the
Religious Appreciation
Dinner up in Grapevine,
which my wife and I escorted
Fr. John Casey and Fr. John
Karanja. The dinner
sponsored by the Western
Metroplex Chapter KofC. It
was nice to meet and talk
with the gentleman,
seminarians, which are
studying for the priesthood.
The Chapter was able to
present a check to the
Diocese to support the
Seminarians and the Deaf
Ministry.

The second function
my wife and I attended was
the General Worth
Fourth Degree No. 1089
Annual Award Dinner. This
was a very nice and relaxing
evening, if wearing a tux is
relaxing, but was enjoyable
to sit and talk with friends as
well as eating a good BBQ
dinner. I was very honored
to be present when two o
own Sir Knights where
recognized for their
outstanding support and
exemplification of the
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Dear Brothers and Sir

During the month of
August, I had the pleasure of
attending two different
functions of the Knights of
Columbus. The first was the
Religious Appreciation
Dinner up in Grapevine,
which my wife and I escorted
Fr. John Casey and Fr. John
Karanja. The dinner was
sponsored by the Western
Metroplex Chapter KofC. It
was nice to meet and talk
with the gentleman,
seminarians, which are
studying for the priesthood.
The Chapter was able to
present a check to the
Diocese to support the
Seminarians and the Deaf

stry.
The second function

my wife and I attended was
the General Worth Assembly
Fourth Degree No. 1089
Annual Award Dinner. This
was a very nice and relaxing
evening, if wearing a tux is
relaxing, but was enjoyable
to sit and talk with friends as
well as eating a good BBQ
dinner. I was very honored
to be present when two of our
own Sir Knights where
recognized for their
outstanding support and
exemplification of the

Grand Knights Report
Assembly and the Order.
SK Lawrence Bierschenk
received an Appreciation
of the 4th Degree Award.
SK Bierschenk and SK
Young both were
recognized as being in t
group of Top 10
Assembly members for
Honor Guards during the
fraternal year. SK John
Young received Top
Sword Award and also
received Sir Knight of the
Year Award from the
Assembly.
Congratulations to them
both. We all know their
loyal dedication to our
council and to the order.
Lady Knight Barbara
Bierschenk received an
Appreciation Award for
her support of the
Assembly activities. They
leave large footprints for
us to follow, may we
strive to reach their level
of dedication to the
Knights of Columbus.

If you are a 3rd

degree member and are
interested in joining the
4th degree, which is
Patriotism. The next 4
Degree Exemplification is
Saturday, September 28
at the Sheraton DFW
Airport Hotel in Irving,

Holy Spirit Council 7264
Knights of Columbus

Weatherford, Texas

Assembly and the Order.
SK Lawrence Bierschenk
received an Appreciation

Degree Award.
SK Bierschenk and SK

recognized as being in the

Assembly members for
Honor Guards during the
fraternal year. SK John

Sword Award and also
received Sir Knight of the
Year Award from the

Congratulations to them
both. We all know their
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Lady Knight Barbara
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Patriotism. The next 4th

Degree Exemplification is
Saturday, September 28th;
at the Sheraton DFW
Airport Hotel in Irving,

Texas. The dead line
for the paper work is
Saturday, September
20th; please contact
myself or John Young
with any questions or
for a copy of the paper
work.

Reminder to all
that we need to stay
current with Keeping
Kids Safe Program. We
need to have all our
members take the class
or a refresher class if
needed. Please check
and see when was your
last updated training
was and if need be
attend one of the classes
the parish is holding.
You can contact John
Young or the parish
office to see when you
are due for a refresher
class.

The Annual Golf
Tournament is
scheduled for October
19, 2013. Again we are
in need of your support
and help to make this
event as successful as or
even better than last
year. Information will
be coming to you,

Continued on
page 2



Patricia Tracey R.I.P.
Joe Bayer R.I.P
Andre Blanchard R.I.P.
Linda Brown
Joe Mesa
Fr. Noel O'Connor
For the Holy Father
For Peace in the World

Holy Spirit

We ask Father
McGivney

and St.
Stephen, Pray

for us.

Membership
If there are any
changes to your
address, phone
number, etc, please
notify Financial
Secretary John
Young at
john.youngtx@gmail
.com or by calling

Prayer Intentions

please look over and help in any way possible.

time to turn them in to Brother Charles Clark, and
565-4183.

I look forward to your presence at the council meetings and events this
year to help the council be stronger. If you know of a good Catholic
Gentleman that would make a good Brother Knight please let us know so we
can talk with him, or better yet you yourself discuss with him the reason why
you joined and encourage him to join.

We
September 10
planning meeting is September 24

God Bless…

Fraternally yours;
SK John W Achtyl
Grand Knight

Patricia Tracey R.I.P.
Joe Bayer R.I.P
Andre Blanchard R.I.P.
Linda Brown
Joe Mesa
Fr. Noel O'Connor
For the Holy Father
For Peace in the World

At the May Business Meeting, we were
asked to remember these individuals in
our prayers:

Prayer Intentions

please look over and help in any way possible.

The 2013 Football Frenzy tickets have been on sale, it is now
time to turn them in to Brother Charles Clark, and his contact number is 817

4183.

I look forward to your presence at the council meetings and events this
year to help the council be stronger. If you know of a good Catholic
Gentleman that would make a good Brother Knight please let us know so we
an talk with him, or better yet you yourself discuss with him the reason why

you joined and encourage him to join.

We hope to see you at the Council’s Business Meeting,
September 10th, at 7:30pm; proceeded by the Rosary at 7:15 pm.

ning meeting is September 24th, at 7 pm.

God Bless…

Fraternally yours;
John W Achtyl

Grand Knight

Business Meeting, we were
asked to remember these individuals in

The 2013 Football Frenzy tickets have been on sale, it is now
his contact number is 817-

I look forward to your presence at the council meetings and events this
year to help the council be stronger. If you know of a good Catholic
Gentleman that would make a good Brother Knight please let us know so we
an talk with him, or better yet you yourself discuss with him the reason why

the Council’s Business Meeting, Tuesday
, at 7:30pm; proceeded by the Rosary at 7:15 pm. The next



GRAND KNIGHT:
John W. Achtyl
R (817) 629-0178
CHAPLAIN:
Fr. John Casey
(817) 596-9586
FINANCIAL
SECRETARY:
John R. Young
3108 Cimmaron Rd.
Weatherford, 76087-9152
R (817) 596-4359
C (817) 239-7595
DEPUTY GRAND
KNIGHT:
Norbert E. Stanislav
R (817) 599-4799
C (817) 723-9140
CHANCELLOR:
Gary Huddleston
R 817-596-4058
C 817-597-1689
RECORDER:
David Straka
C 682-239-7460
TREASURER:
Larry Sprankel
R 817-550-6066
C 817-522-8867
ADVOCATE:
Joseph Wright
R 817-599-0443
WARDEN:
Francis Rotering
R 817-441-5692
B 817-293-5880
INSIDE GUARD:
Leonard P Wright
C (817) 266-1750
OUTSIDE GUARD:
Charles Clark
R 817-565-4923
C 817-565-4183
TRUSTEE 1ST YEAR:
David A Yaniko
R (817) 441-7960
C (817) 688-0301
TRUSTEE 2ND YEAR:
Lawrence Bierschenk
C 817-596-8110
TRUSTEE 3RD YEAR:
Dale Burchfield
C (817)313-0721
LECTURER:
Robert Tracey
R 817-596-8545
C 817-613-7680

Meeting Minutes for Knights of Columbas Council 7264
August 13, 2013

 Meeting called to order at 7:32 P.M. by Norbert “Stan” Stanislav

 Roll Call:

o Chaplin (Fr. John Casey) Ex Grand Knight (John

Achtyl) EX

o Deputy Grand Knight (Norbert Stanislav) P Chancellor

(Gary Huddleston) Ex

o Recorder (Dave Straka) P Financial Secretary (John

Young) P

o Treasurer (Larry Sprankel) Ex Lecturer (Robert Tracey)

P

o Advocate (Joseph Wright) P Warden (Francis Rotering)

P

o Inside Guard (Leonard Wright) P Outside Guard

(Charles Clark) P

o Trustee 3rd Yr (Dale Burchfield) Ex Trustee 2nd Yr

(Lawrence Bierschenk) Ex

o Trustee 1st Yr (David Yaniko) P

 Minutes of Previous Meeting were read and accepted

 New Applications – Fr. John Karanja was accepted

 Treasurer Report was read and accepted

 Old Business:

o Football Frenzy

o Golf Tournament

 New Business:

 Good of the Order: Bob Tracey read the story “Back 9 of Life”

Meeting closed at 8:25 P.M.



SUN MON TUES WED THU FRI SAT

1 2

 Labor
Day

 Happy
Birthday
Elmer M
Allen

3 4 5

 Happy
Birthday
James
Peter
Boukalis

6

 Happy
Birthday
John G
Pilkington

7

 Blue Mass in
Mansfield

8

 Happy
Birthday
Ramiro
Casas
Horace A
Romero

9

 Happy
Birthday
Jack R
Bell

10 7:15 pm
Council Business
Meeting

 Happy
Birthday
Michael E
Riedlinger

11 12 Patriot Day

 Happy
Birthday
William
Joseph
Kelly

13 14

 Major Degree in
Keller
[Host: 759]

15 16 17

 Happy
Birthday
Thomas
Randall
Collins

18 19

 Happy
Birthday
Peter G
Henz

20 21

22

 Happy
Birthday
Mauricio
J
Hernande
z

23

 Happy
Birthday
Robert C
Tracey

24

 Council
Planning
meeting

25

 Western
Metroplex
Chapter
Meeting

26 27

 Happy
Birthday
Randy L
Plunkett

28

 4th Degree
Trifold

 4th Degree
Exemplification

29 30

 Happy
Birthday
Martin J
Ivey

1 2 3

 Happy
Birthday
Frederick
E Payne

4 5

 Cioffre/Erlanson
Charity Golf
Tourny (Co 7641
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